March 4, 2019



Dear Parents,

I am glad that you are considering enrolling your child in our Summer Camp program. We have planned an exciting time for your child this summer with many different fun and learning opportunities.

You may choose the week(s) your child wishes to attend Summer Camp along with an elective for the weeks your child will attend. This year I am excited that we are offering four electives; Flip Force Gymnastics, Soccer Shots, Cooking Class, and Sign Language. Each Monday there will be a sign-up sheet for your child to select the elective they would like to participate in for that week. Classes are limited and sign-up will be on a first-come first-serve basis.

In your packet you will find a sheet of the many field trip possibilities I am inquiring about. There are a few new trips that will be on the schedule for this summer that I hope the children will enjoy. Once all confirmations have been received, all the necessary waiver forms along with the June, July and August calendars will be available for you to pick up on May 1st.

Please do not forget to sign up for the <u>summer camp</u> REMIND. This is a great way for us to send out reminders and notify you of any schedule changes. The instruction sheet to sign up for REMIND is in your packet.

Again, I am very excited to have your child as part of our Summer Camp program. Our goal is to have a summer that is fun, educational and one that exemplifies Christ. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Laura Harris

Director of After School/Summer Camp laura.harris@tbcanow.org

336-996-7573 ext. 121

Sama Harris